For information, please see attached an information booklet and accompanying cover letter produced by the Scottish Government which is being sent to the entire Shielding group from Friday, 4th December. 
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Lorna Kelly
Interim Director of Primary Care 
NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde
Lorna.kelly@ggc.scot.nhs.uk  
0141 211 3944

